
  
 

 

BRABIN’S ENDOWED PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

 
Remembrance Day 

This week, we will continue to 

sell poppies and other 

merchandise (including keyrings, 

wristbands) in school for the 

children to purchase – the items 

are available for a donation of 

£1- £1.50. 

 
Y6 Homework Club 

These sessions will take place 

on Mondays, from 3.25pm-

4.15pm. The first session will 

take place on 25th November 

2024.  

Parents are invited to a short 

meeting with Miss Hamer after 

the first session (Monday 25th 

November).  

 
Please see attached leaflet 

about attendance.  

Thank you 

 
International Aid Shoebox 

appeal 

Deadline Friday 29th November.  

Key information: 

- Please send £2 to cover 

transport costs – not 

within the box 

- No chocolate but sweets 

are ok 

- Don’t seal- please secure 

with an elastic band 

 
School Committees 

Please see a message overleaf, 

from our new School Council. 

 

 

 

  
Non uniform Day -22nd 

November 
The village Christmas Fair will 

take place on Sunday 1st 

December at Chipping Village Hall, 

12 noon- 3.30pm. At this event, 

there will be a Brabin’s Chocolate 

Tombola Stall.  

To support this, we ask that the 

children bring in a chocolate item 

as a ‘fine’ for not having to wear 

uniform on Friday 22nd November. 

Items such as selection boxes, 

box of chocolates/bars would be 

greatly appreciated. 

          
The Wild Fox Gin Distillery 

Tickets are still available for a fun 

night out at The Wild Fox 

Distillery!  

There will be live music and freshly 

made pizzas will be available to buy 

on the night. 

Tickets are available from the 

school office- £10. 

Each ticket will also go into a draw 

to win a bottle of Wild Fox gin! 

FOB Meeting 
The next meeting will take place at 

school at 3.30pm on Wednesday 4th 

December. 

All welcome 

100 Club 

If you would like to join, please ask 

at the office for a form. The more 

members we have – the bigger the 

prize! 

Christmas Hamper Raffle 

We would be really grateful for any 

donations for our Christmas 

Hamper Raffle this year. Please see 

Mrs Wallace or Elizabeth Walne. 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dinner Payments 
Dinner payments for this half 

term are due:  

39 days: £101.40 

 

 
Class Assembly and Showcase 

Parents/carers are welcome to 

attend their child’s class assembly 

and showcase.  Please arrive at 

school for a 3.05pm start. 

Following the assembly, the 'Class 

Showcase' will take place 

at 3.25pm for 20 minutes.  This is 

an opportunity to see some of the 

children's learning. 
Y1/2: Friday 8th November  

Y5/6: Friday 29th November  

Reception: Friday 6th December 

 

 
Primary School Admissions: 

September 2025 

Apply online:  
http://www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools 

Application deadlines:   

You must apply for a primary school 

place by 15 January 2025. 
 

 
Star of the Week 

18th October 

Reception: Emily R 

Y1/2: James P 

Y3/4: Izabelle NW 

Y5/6: George D 

4th November 

Reception: Arthur R 

Y1/2: George C 

Y3/4: Tommy D 

Y5/6: Alissa W 

 

Headteacher Award: Harry P & Bea 

S 

Kindness Award: Ava D & Louie R 

 

Brabin’s 
Newsletter 

4th November 2024 

http://www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools


What’s going on this half term… 

Tuesday 5th November  Mini Skills event –separate letter if selected 
Wednesday 6th November  Y5 Taster Day at Longridge High School 
Friday 8th November  Y1/2 Class Showcase and assembly. Parents welcome to attend at 

3.05pm 

FOB Wild Fox Event 
Tuesday 12th November Reception Class visit to Beacon Fell 
Tuesday 19th November Y5/6 Preston School Triathlon – separate letter if selected 
Friday 22nd November  Non Uniform Day –chocolate fine 
Monday 25th November  First Y6 Homework Club – parents meeting at 4.15pm 
Friday 29th November  Y5/6 Class Worship and showcase 
Sunday 1st December  Chipping Christmas Faye – School Chocolate Tombola 
Tuesday 3rd December Y5/6 Gymnastic Competition - separate letter if selected 
Wednesday 4th December FOB meeting- 3.30pm at school. 
Friday 6th December Reception Class Worship and showcase 
Friday 13th December FOB Movie Night- information to follow. 

Panto (further information to follow) 
Wednesday 18th December School Christmas Lunch 
Thursday 19th December Nativity: 2pm and 6pm at St Bartholomew’s Church 

CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY:  Monday 23rd December -  Friday 3rd January 

Pupils return to school on  Monday 6th January 2025 

A message from our School Council… 

 

We have been busy putting out suggestion boxes in each classroom.  We are trying to get 

suggestions from the pupils to improve our school. 

We also count up house points and update the display.  The pupils in Y5 also update the Star of 

the Week board each week. 

We are also keen to plan fundraising events to support the NSPCC and the school. 

- Dare to be different day 

- Foodbank  


